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2024 SQG Member Socials 

Be sure to plan on attending our 2024 Sierra Quilt Guilds Member Socials.  This year 
we will be having 3 socials.  Not to be confused with meetings.  These will be fun for 
everyone.  

 
So, mark your calendars for these 3 fun events coming in 2024 
For any questions and information contact: 
Doris Lantz 
Cell 408-761-5021 


